August 31, 2023


A great start of the year!!!!  Thank you for entrusting us with your child (ren)!  

· School Mass is Friday at 8:30. All are welcome.  It's about 45 minutes long and we love having our families with us!  
· Thank you for sending your child to school with a filled water bottle.  
· Golf tournament prizes are greatly appreciated at the front office by Friday. 
· Barton Fair permission slips are due ASAP for next Friday Sept 8- see attached.  Chaperones are welcomed at a discounted ticket price of $16.
· If you haven't signed up for the 4 shifts of Fair parking yet, please use this form.   
· Closed Monday - Labor Day
· SAVE THE DATE:  Wednesday, September 13 - Open House Meet and Greet 4-6 PM.  Come meet the teachers, families and other children.  Tour the school, play on our playground, bring a picnic dinner if you like.  This is our first Open house since Fall of 2020!   Come say hi.  Hope to see you there!
God Bless you!
